
 

Urgent items due to be 
considered by Council Cabinet 

 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions 
that the Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 
 
The following decision needs to be taken urgently in order that it could be 
implemented as quickly as possible.  For this reason Council Cabinet is likely to 
consider it at its next meeting on 17 April 2013.  It was not included on the 
Forward Plan. 
 
The item is detailed below 
 
Item Reason for non-inclusion on the Forward Plan 

School Places – DfE Targeted Basic 
Needs Programme 

The Department for Education have recently 
announced the availability of this new capital funding 
source for schools.  The Children and Young People 
Directorate wanted to take this opportunity to enhance 
our schools capital estate.  The timescales are short 
hence the need for it to be considered by Council 
Cabinet at this meeting. 
 

 
 
 


